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REPRESENTATIVES ON OUTSIDE 

ORGANISATIONS POLICY 
 

 

 

The Council is often asked to nominate representatives on outside organisations, 

where the Council has an interest, for example, the Council is the freeholder, or a 

significant financial contributor.  Because guidance is quite specific in that any 

member of a management committee, however formalised, must take decisions in 

the best interest of that organisation, and not necessarily in the interest of the 

organisation they may have been appointed by, that representative should not 

take part in any resulting votes of that organisation, and not hold any office 

within that organisation e.g. Secretary, Treasurer, formal trustee etc. 

 

 
 

First agreed 17 March 2021 

 


